
 
Derbyshire Police are receiving a number of complaints from 
local residents regarding inconsiderate and potentially 

dangerous parking during school drop off and collection times. Police 
Warnings or Penalty Points will be issued in this area for individuals who 
park in this manner. 
 

Do not put children at risk by doing any of the following:- 
 
 Parking / stopping / waiting on zig zag markings (outside of a school) 

and on pedestrian crossings 
 Parking on double yellow lines– These lines are there to stop vehicles 

parking in dangerous locations, and in areas that could restrict vehicles 
movements 

 Parking within 10 metres of a Junction (Highway Code) 
 Double park to pick up or drop off 
 

Your driving license can be endorsed with penalty points if the Police 
witness you doing any of the following:-  

 
Parking  dangerously ,  causing an obstruction (blocking people’s 
driveways),  Parking on pedestrian  crossings 

 

 

PARENTS PLEASE PARK CONSIDERATELY 

and think about children’s safety 

 

 

Remember as a driver and a parent you have a responsibility 

to stop and think about whether you are parking in a safe and 

considerate manner. If your not, you could be endangering a 

child’s life. 


